On Tuesday, March 20, we will meet for lunch at Sunny's Breakfast & Lunch Cafe, 1068 W Chandler Blvd (corner of W. Chandler Blvd & Alma School Rd.), Chandler at 12:00 noon. Since everyone will receive an individual check, you will be able to order what you want off the menu. A donation of $3.00 to Hadassah is suggested & an envelope will be passed around for those who wish to donate. This is a social event & members & non-members are welcome. Please contact Marsha Levine at 480-802-8911 to RSVP so that we will have enough reserve seating.


Have you ever wanted to make your own Challah? Well, you can now learn. On Wednesday, April 25 Shalom Hadassah will have a Challah Making Demonstration at Kathy McKimmy’s Home, 11111 E Chestnut Court in Palo Verde, Sun Lakes. You will learn how to make challah as well as tips on braiding, shapes, special recipes & toppings. There is limited space so only the first 15 Shalom Hadassah members to register will be able to attend. Please send your $15.00 check, made out to Shalom Hadassah, to Marsha Levine at 3805 East County Down Drive, Chandler AZ 85249. You can also call her at 480-802-8911. Bring a cookie sheet & clean dish towel to take home your individual challah to bake in your oven.

Our end of the year activity & luncheon will be held on May 8. We will begin at the Basha Museum, 22402 S. Basha Road, Chandler, for a tour at 10:15 a.m. We will then go to Mimi’s Café, 2800 W. Chandler Blvd., Chandler, for lunch. Everyone will be able to order what they want off the menu since we will have individual checks. A donation of $3.00 to Hadassah is suggested & an envelope will be passed around for those who wish to donate. Both members & non-members are welcome. Please contact Marsha Levine at 480-802-8911 to RSVP for either or both venues & to provide reserved seating in the restaurant.
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